FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: CHARLES N. (NCRM) MILLER
AUDIO DiVISION TELEPHONE: (202} 418-2767
APPLICATION $TATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: {202) 418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audia/ E-MAIL: charles.miller@f{cc.gov

August 1, 2007
C. David M¢cLaughlin
Husson College
1 College Circle
Bangor, Maine 04401
Inre: Husson College
WHSN (FM), Bangor, Maine
Facility Identification Number: 28151
Application for License
BLED-20061117ABN
Dear Mr. McLaughlin:

This is in response to your undated letter filed on behalf of Husson College ("HC") and received

by the Commission on July 30, 2007. HC requests an additional 30 days to respond to the statf’s

letter of June 18, 2007. In support of the request, HC states that the staff's letter was not recetved
until July 23, 2007.

Under the circamstances presented, we find that grant of the requested additional time 1s
appropriate and will allow time for the preparation of a complete response to the staff's request.

Accordingly, further action on the subject application will be withheld for an additional period of
30 days from the date of this letter in order to afford an opportunity to reply. Failure to respond
within the 30 day time period will result in dismissal of the application pursuant to Section
73.3568(a)(1).

Sincerely,

R
4

Charles N. Miller, Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau




